## South Portland Food Cupboard 611 Maine St. South Portland ME 04106 207-874-0379

April 17, 2013

Nancy Irvino SPCE Rotary Charitable Fund 27 Crescent Ave Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear SPCE Rotary,

We sincerely thank you for your donation of \$50.00 to the Cupboard. As we receive substantial discounts in our purchasing of food supplies, your donation helps considerably.

We continue to see an increase in families and individuals in need of food. Our economy is creating hardships for many. We share food with 80-100 clients each week; they can only come to us once a month. For acceptance to our Cupboard, we use Federal Income Guidelines of 150% above the poverty level, and share more than a week's worth of healthy foods with every family.

However, our food purchases have increased to \$2,000/week. As blessed as we are, we are always looking for food and monetary donations sufficient enough to meet this challenge. Our needs in the near future will also be increasing when we move our Cupboard to a new location.

We are humbled by the people we serve and by the many individuals, organizations, and businesses that support us. As a 100% volunteer non-profit organization, knowing that you have helped make life a bit easier for someone, is still the greatest gift we all can give.

Working together we help many.

Cordially,

Sybil Riemensnider, Director